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Friday	November	9th		
	
Exciting	Events	to	Look	Forward	to	in	the	Dance	Department	in	2019!	
	
	
Dear	All,	
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	several	events	coming	up	in	the	Dance	department	in	2019.	Although	not	
all	details	are	finalised	yet,	we	thought	we	would	give	you	the	heads	up	re	those	dates	that	are	
confirmed.	
	
Dance	Show	-	Oz	
Sunday	24th	March	2019	
Just	finalising	details	as	we	speak	-	information	to	follow	shortly	
	
R.A.D	Ballet	Exams	
March	-	April	-	Awaiting	exact	dates	from	R.A.D	
Information	on	Involvement,	Applications,	Exam	fees	and	extra	Sunday	coaching	sessions	-	Details	
to	follow	shortly	–	(extra	coaching	Sundays	from	January)		
	
Ballet	Performance	-	Snow	White	
Dates	-	Sunday	26th	May	2019	
Finalised	details	&	Information	coming	to	you	in	January		
	
Please	put	these	dates	in	your	diaries	and	look	out	for	the	information	coming	out	on	these	events!	
	
	
	
Very	Best	wishes,	
	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	


